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Newsletter – November 2024   

It is hard to believe that we are now in the run up to Christmas, we have some exciting things planned for 

this half term. The children have had a great start and we are proud of the hard work they have put in and 

the achievments they have made so far.  

 Children in Need – Friday 15th November 

Thanks for all your support for Children in Need. Here is the link for our ‘Just Giving’ page if you would like 

to make a donation. 

 https://www.justgiving.com/page/st-nicholas-primary-school-

1731578893109?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fst-nicholas-primary-school-

1731578893109&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

 

Attendance  

We’re thrilled to share that our school has seen amazing attendance so far this year, and it’s all thanks to 

your continued support! To celebrate and encourage outstanding attendance, we will be offering rewards 

such as an attendance shop, hampers, and vouchers for those achieving above 96% attendance.  Keep up 

the great effort.   

Polite Reminder - School starts promptly at 8:50am, with doors opening at 8:45am.  Please can children 

arrive on time.   

To promote punctuality, we will be hosting an Early Bird Week starting Monday, 25th November—stay 

tuned for more details next week!  
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Safeguarding  

Recent concerns have emerged regarding a WhatsApp group known as ‘Add Everyone.’ Schools and 

regional police forces across the UK have warned that this group exposes children and young people to 

explicit and harmful material. Please click Safeguarding Alert: The ‘Add Everyone’ Explicit WhatsApp Group - 

Ineqe Safeguarding Group to see the full article.  

 

School Money 

We would like to remind you of the importance of managing your child’s school meal payments or payment 

for clubs and music tuition. These need to be paid in advance please. Paying for school meals, clubs and 

music tuition is a fundamental part of our school’s operation, and your prompt and consistent payments are 

greatly appreciated. If you are struggling to pay them please come and speak to the school office and we 

can offer some support and advice.  

 

Bikes and Scooter  

We’d like to remind all our children and families that for everyone’s safety, bikes and scooters should not 

come down the school drive. Please use the designated pedestrian path when coming into or leaving the 

school grounds. This helps ensure that all children, parents, and staff can move around safely during busy 

drop-off and pick-up times. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school community safe! 

 

Christmas Fair 

The School Christmas Fair is on Friday the 13th December.  We are looking to put together some Christmas 

Hampers to raffle off.  If anyone would like to donate any new and unopened presents for the hampers, that 

would be great.   

 

We look forward to another successful term with your continued support! 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2024 Diary Dates 
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Friday 6th December, 14:30 – 15:15 – Christmas Craft afternoon (parents welcome) 

Friday 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 13th December, 14:30 - Christmas Fair 

Monday 16th December, 10.00 – FS2 Nativity Monday 

16th December, 13:30 – KS1 Nativity Tuesday 

17th December, 10:00 – KS1 Nativity 

Wednesday 18th December, 15:30 – 16:00 – Y3/4 Christmas Carol Concert 

Wednesday 18th December, 16:15 – 16:45 – Y5/6 Christmas Carol Concert 

Thursday 19th December (PM) – Class Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December, 15:15 – Break up for the Christmas Holidays 

 

Tuesday 7th January 2025, 8:45 – School reopens for pupil 

 

  

 

 

 


